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Ref. 6663/EE/576

The Secretariat of State for Foreign Affairs of the Republic of San Marino ptesents its
compliments to the Honourable Office for Foreign Affairs of the Principality of Liechtenstein
and, with the aim to further develop the existing friendly relations and to promote and intensify
the cooperation with the Principality of Liechtenstein, has the honour to propose the
establishment of direct diplomatic telations between the Republic of San Marino and the
Principality of Liechtenstein, on the basis of the Vienna Convention on Diplomatic Relations

of 18 April 1961.

The Secretariat of State for Foreign Affairs of the Republic of San Marino would like to
suggest that direct diplomatic relations will be established upon the completion of all relevant
formalities requested by San Marino’s legislation, on which immediate notification shall be
given. The date of the reply of Liechtenstein to such notification will be considered as the
official date of establishment of direct diplomatic relations between the Republic of San Matino

and the Principality of Liechtenstein.

The Secretariat of State for Foreign Affairs of the Republic of San Marino looks forward
to teceiving the reply Note of the Honourable Office for Foreign Affairs of the Principality of

Liechtenstein and avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Honourable Office for
Foreign Affairs of the Principality of Liechtenstein the assurances of its highest consideration. M‘L

San Matino, 5 July 2011/1710 d FR.
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The Office for Foreign Affairs of the Principality of Liechtenstein preséi¥s its

compliments to the Secretariat of State for Foreign Affairs of the Republic of San

Marino and has the honour to acknowledge receipt of the latter’s note
Ref. 6663/EE/576 of 5 July 2011 regarding the establishment of direct diplomatic
relations between the Principality of Liechtenstein and the Republic of San
Marino on the basis of the Vienna Convention on Diplomatic Relations of

18 April 1961.

The Office would like to inform the Secretariat of State for Foreign Affairs of the
Republic of San Marino that the Principality of Liechtenstein agrees with the
establishment of direct diplomatic relations and the procedure the Republic of

San Marino proposes.

The Office for Foreign Affairs of the Principality of Liechtenstein avails itself of
this opportunity to renew to the Secretariat of State for Foreign Affairs of the

Republic of San Marino the assurances of its highest consideration.

Vaduz, 11 July 2011
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